
A very ALARA Christmas! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for our final conversation for 2019! 
Facilitators: Dr Sara Branch and Jenna Mikus 

Date:    Thursday, 21 November 2019 

Time:  5.30 pm to 8.00 pm, followed by end-of-year drinks  

Venue:  Parkview Restaurant (western end) 
The Village at Yeronga 
15 Cansdale St, Yeronga 

Parking: Limited visitor parking within the Village. Free street parking 
in Cansdale and adjacent streets.  

RSVP:    no later than Sunday, 16 November 2019 

What to bring: BYO drinks and a plate to share — and plastic or metal lids 
and bottle tops of all sizes, shapes and colours! 

 

This is a free event and all are welcome, but RSVPs are required for planning 
and seating purposes. Please email Judith Anderson (Judith4802@gmail.com) 

 
Jenna Mikus (QUT PhD candidate) will engage us in a discussion about what 
being "well" means to us, how comfortable we are with technology, and how 
we relate to our environment. 
 
Dr Sara Branch (Griffith University) will teach us how we can use bottle-tops 
or buttons as an innovative tool to build relationships, open dialogue, and 
understand the shape of our community and our networks.  
 

Just bring your collection of caps, tops or buttons, and be ready for a 
fascinating evening of shared stories about community before we 

celebrate the end of another year of interesting ideas  
and conversations. 
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